## Special Meeting Trash and Recycling Bid Opening March 26, 2010

A special Meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on March 26, 2010, 11:00 AM at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Larry Herman, Bob Peters and William Albertini present.

The purpose of the meeting was the opening of Trash and Recycling Hauler bids.

The proposals read as follows:

BFI – Allied Waste of Youngstown	Option A Option B	\$2,626,911.00 \$2,699,758.20
Waste Management of PA	Option A Option B	\$2,956,179.48 \$3,064,482.24
Tri County Industries	Option A Option B	\$2,805,615.24 \$2,968,775.40

BFI – Allied Waste is the apparent lowest bidder, pending review by the township solicitor.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Peters to adjourn.